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LANDAU FORTE ACADEMY MOORHEAD  

NEWSLETTER 
 

12 May 2015 
 
 

SATS 
Year 6 SATs are taking place from Monday, 11 May – Thursday,  

14 May and it is really important that the children are in the 
Academy and are on time for the whole week.  Can we also ask that 
they have a good night’s sleep and a substantial breakfast!  Thank 

you for your support, we wish all our Year 6 children the very best 
of luck, we know they will make us proud! 

 

MOBILE PHONES 
Children should not be bringing mobile phones into 

the Academy.  If there is a genuine reason why your 
child needs their phone for the day this must have been 

agreed with Mrs Greenbank and they should be brought 
straight to the office for safe keeping.  The Academy will not take 
responsibility for any lost or broken mobile phones.   
 
WATER BOTTLES 
Reminder that children should have one of the above in the Academy 
to have a drink during the day; these are available from the Office 
at a cost of £1. 
 

SUN SAFE SCHOOLS 
Reminder: that if you have not yet sent in your 
response form can you please do so as soon as 
possible.  Many thanks for your support.  
 

CAR PARK 
Please do not use the staff car park for dropping 

children into breakfast club.  Please park on the road 
and use the gate entrance with your child.  Many thanks.
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PLAY LEADER VACANCY 

We currently have a vacancy for the above.  This is a permanent 
contract, 8.75 hour per week, term time only.  If you would like to 

apply please pick up an application pack from the office.  Closing 
date is Monday, 8 June 2015. 

 
Boreatton Park, Shropshire from Wednesday,   

30 September – Friday, 2 October 2015. 

For all Year 5 children who have signed up for 
the above, reminder that the final payment of 
£60 is due by 17 July. 

 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 
Parents are welcome to come to our class assemblies which will take 
place this term.  They will begin around 9am and last approximately 
15 minutes.  Refreshments will be served.  Grandparents and siblings 
are welcome.  The dates for this term are: 
 

Thursday 14 May Sparrows 
 

PTFA 
Next Event: Non-Uniform Day – Friday, 5 June, children may 

come to the Academy in non-uniform on this day for a donation of 
either a chocolate bar or a packet of sweets which will be used at 

the Summer Fayre. 
Also:  

Infant Summer Party / Junior Summer Disco – Friday, 5 June: 
Infants 3:15pm-4:15pm cost £2.00, which includes a ‘goodie’ bag and 

drinks – tickets available from the office until Thursday, 4 June. 
Juniors 4:30pm-5:30pm cost £1.00 – refreshments available to 

purchase. 
Next PTFA Meeting: Thursday, 4 June, 3:30pm in Wrens all 

welcome to attend. 
 

ACADEMY COUNCIL NEWS! 
Next event: to be confirmed. 
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ACADEMY DINNERS 

For those parents who wish to pay termly, Term 5 dinner money 
will be £63.00. 

Can parents please be reminded to send payment in 
an envelope with your child’s name & class clearly 

written on.  
If you are unable to pay for your child’s dinner on a 
Monday morning please make sure you send them with sandwiches 

and let Mrs Moseley in the office know.   
Cost of an Academy meal: £1.80 a day - £9.00 a week.  If paying by 

cheque please make it payable to ‘Landau Forte College’. 
Please remember if you wish to change your child from dinners 

to sandwiches Mrs Moseley requires 2 WEEKS NOTICE in writing 
– thank you. 

 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
This is an award given to a child who has done something exceptional 
during the week: 
Congratulations to: 
01-05-15 Tyler Smith Wrens For super counting in 2’s! 
08-05-15 NOT PRESENTED SUN SAFE ASSEMBLY 
 
WRITING CUP 
This is awarded to children who have made consistent improvement 
in an area of their writing: 
Congratulations to:  
01-05-15 Zachary Radford Herons For using a wide range of 

vocabulary and always looking to 
improve his work. 

08-05-15 NOT PRESENTED SUN SAFE ASSEMBLY 
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ASHLEY STEWART CUP 
This is awarded to children who have shown good manners, a caring 
attitude and are a considerate member of the class: 
Congratulations to: 
01-05-15 Harpreet Pushpinder Herons For being a fantastic class 

member.  Always smiling and 
showing excellent behaviour.  
Harpreet pushes herself in 
everything she does. 

08-05-15 NOT PRESENTED SUN SAFE ASSEMBLY 
 

MATHS AWARD 
This is awarded to children who have shown exceptional 
mathematical thinking and reasoning: 
Congratulations to:  
01-05-15 Jack Corner Herons For consistently trying hard in a 

subject he does not always find easy. 
08-05-15 NOT PRESENTED SUN SAFE ASSEMBLY 
 

S Greenbank & staff of Landau Forte Academy Moorhead 
WWW.LFADM.ORG.UK 

 

You can go on Twitter without registering an account just 
follow the link via our website above!  

 
Reminder we break up for the May holiday on Friday,  

15 May at 3:15pm and return to the Academy on Monday, 1 June 
at 8:50am. 

 


